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Nashotah House launches search for new Dean 

Nashotah, Wisconsin (February 12, 2024)—Nashotah House Theological Seminary, 
a 182-year-old institution located on the outskirts of Milwaukee, Wisconsin, is 
seeking a new dean to shape the future of its ministry within the breadth of the 
Anglo-Catholic tradition. The dean will follow the successful tenure of Dr. Garwood 
Anderson, who is resigning from the deanship to return to teaching. 
 
The Nashotah House Board of Directors selected FaithSearch Partners, a nationally 
recognized executive search firm with a primary focus on recruiting leaders for 
faith-based institutions, to provide management support for this search. 
Representatives from FaithSearch Partners conducted almost three dozen personal 
interviews with Nashotah House constituents in late December and throughout the 
month of January, including on-campus discussions with students, faculty, and staff. 
With the information gathered, the search consultants presented a report to 
the Nashotah House Board, including a profile of the ideal candidate for the position. 
 
The board approved the document and the recommended process. Board Chairman, 
Canon Ed Monk, said, “The Nashotah House board is fully committed to this process 
and grateful for the support of individuals who understand the unique ministry and 
mission of the House. If plans develop as we anticipate, we hope to have a 
new Dean in place within a few months, ensuring a smooth leadership transition. In 
the meantime, we thank Dr. Anderson for his continued guidance at the helm of the 
institution and all he’s done to place it on such sure footing for the next person to 
take on this important role.” 
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Ongoing priorities in the dean’s portfolio include continued growth in student 
enrollment and fundraising; effective management of operations; building and 
maintaining strong relationships across all constituencies of Nashotah House—
students, staff, faculty, alumni, sending bishops and dioceses, and members of the 
Board of Directors. 
 
Nominations and referrals of suitable candidates may be directed to Andrew 
Westmoreland, awestmoreland@faithsearchpartners.com, or Doug 
Duffield, dduffield@faithsearchpartners.com. 
 

 
Founded in 1842, Nashotah House is a seminary located in Nashotah, Wisconsin, serving the 
Episcopal Church, Anglican Communion, and other ecumenical partners. 
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